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MINUTES OF THE MASTER PLAN COMMITTEE MEETING 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2023 

IN THE MACOMBER ROOM 
 
 

Members Present:  Lorne Jones, Rodney Rowland, Peter Schwab, Conni White, Pamela Yonkin  
 
Members Absent:  Jane Lannon, Kathy Richards 
 
Chair Yonkin had prepared a draft of the PowerPoint presentation that she had assembled to 
present at the Public Input Session scheduled for November 30th.  Each member of the 
committee had a chance to give input on his/her section of the Master Plan. 
 
Chair Yonkin will resend to each committee member the results of the survey that was done in 
March of 2021 as a refresher before the meeting on November 30th.  As a point of reference, 
178 people responded to that survey. 
 
Next Steps: 
 Get feedback from Jenn Rowden of the Rockingham Planning Commission 
 Hold the Public Input Session on November 30th at 7pm in the Macomber Room 
 Update the draft of the Master Plan subsequent to the Input Session 
 Ms. White to pursue input from a graphic designer for the Master Plan  
 
Chair Yonkin asked for approval of the previous meeting’s minutes on November 1, 2023.  Mr. 
Schwab made a motion to APPROVE as written the minutes to the meeting of the Master Plan 
Committee.  Mr. Rowland seconded.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Next meeting of the Master Plan Committee will be on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7TH AT 5PM IN 
TOWN HALL. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Darcy Horgan 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


